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Erratum

The Editorial Board and editorial staff of Cutis® 
would like to clarify the sponsorship line for the 
August 2008 supplement, “Breaking Down the Acne 
Management Timeline: Clinical Considerations and 
Challenges.” Funding for the peer-reviewed publica-
tion was provided by Dermik Laboratories, a business 
unit of sanofi-aventis US LLC. We would like to fur-
ther clarify that this supplement was not supported 
by an educational grant.

Cutis makes every effort to ensure accuracy in its 
articles and apologizes for the error.




